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Talgat Zhakupbekov <talgatz@hotmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 3:09 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

As current FXDD customer I’m strongly against introducing 104o-1 leverage limitation.

Regards
Talgat Zhakupbekov
Ref. ID - RIN 3038-AC61
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